
 

 

The Hazardous Waste Regulation Section has reviewed your application for a hazardous waste DEP/EPA Identification 
Number. Based on the information received you have been issued the following identification number for the facility 
located at 2416 Lake Orange Dr, Orlando. 

 
 
Your facility status is the following:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
THIS LETTER IS NOT AN APPROVAL TO TRANSPORT HAZARDOUS WASTE OR TO OPERATE A HAZARDOUS 
WASTE TREATMENT, STORAGE, OR DISPOSAL (TSD) FACILITY. PLEASE CONTACT THE DEPARTMENT FOR 
COMPLETE REQUIREMENTS FOR HAZARDOUS WASTE TRANSPORTERS AND TSDs.  
 
Please notify us in writing if there is any change in your operations which would affect your status. For further assistance, 
please call (850)245-8760 or (850)245-8772.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Michael X. Redig 
Environmental Manager 
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section  
 
ME ID: 82340  
Email Address: leonard.lee@regencylighting.com 

   

                 10/31/2007

Leonard Lee, Manager   

Regency Lighting   

2416 Lake Orange Dr Suite 140   

Orlando, FL 32837-7812   
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